BeGlsbal TR way to do home stay
Connecting cultures the BeGlobal way

APPLY NOW TO BE A HOST FAMILY!

BeGlobal Foundation is a non-profit study abroad organization!

This WINTER 2015 students from JAPAN will be coming to PORTLAND!
If you & your family are interested in cultural exchange & forging global relationships
then come join the BeGlobal team!

Up coming program: SINGLE PLACEMENT (Host 1 student)
WINTER 2015 PROGRAM: December 26° — January 39*

*dates may be subject to change

x Families must speak English in the household -y
% There will be a stipend for participating families

For more information please visit:

www.beglobalfnd.org
or

Contact Toa Suruki at
toa@beglobalfnd.org




